
COVID-19 Announcement 

ICOM Canada will remain open as both Ontario and Quebec have announced the closing of all non-

essential business within each province.  ICOM Canada remains open as a Telecommunications and IT 

infrastructure/service provider.  A complete list of essential workplaces in Ontario can be found here: 

https://www.ontario.ca/page/list-essential-workplaces 

ICOM remains open to provide critical communication services to our customers, including various levels 

of federal, provincial and local government and include railways and transportation.   

As per the Prevention Outline set by the Government of Canada, ICOM Canada has instituted the 

following within the company: 

- Social distancing and proper hygiene 

- Reducing contact with others (work from home, isolating areas of the office 

- Cancelling all travel 

https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/coronavirus-disease-covid-19.html 

 

https://www.ontario.ca/page/list-essential-workplaces
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/coronavirus-disease-covid-19.html

